
 

 

 
 

TRINITY WESLEYAN METHODIST CHURCH 

619 PETRONIA STREET 

KEY WEST, FLORIDA 33040 

REV. DR. DARRYL W. ROBINSON, PASTOR 

EMAIL twmc619kw@gmail.com 

 

 

 

Dear Chief Brandenburg: 

 

This letter is written to request your support in establishing a Drug and 

Crime Prevention Program at our church. We are aware of the disastrous and 

tragic consequences of drug use and abuse in our community and are excited 

about being able to partner with you in providing a resource to help curb this 

urgent societal problem. 

 

We are requesting 2500.00 as seed funds to implement this program. We are 

looking forward to what this program will do in changing the lives of the 

youth who will be exposed to our programming and information. Thank you 

in advance for all that you are doing for the betterment of our Key West 

community. 

 
 

 

 

 

                                         Sincerely Yours, 
                                         Rev. Dr. Darryl Robinson                 

                                         Rev. Dr. Darryl Robinson, Pastor 
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